
 

Issue #5: Corrigendum 
 
Editor’s note: The Editors wish to apologize to Professor Irving Abella, Director of 
Canadian Studies at Glendon College, York University, whose article “Oral History and 
the Canadian Labour Movement” appeared in Archivaria 4 (Summer 1977): 115-121. The 
order of paragraphs from the bottom of page 119 to the end of the article was scrambled 
during the dummying process. Offprints of the corrected article are available from the 
Journal Secretary. 


